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  #3	
  

MEMO 
 
 
To: Mike Riggle 
 
Fr: Karen Geddeis 
 
Re: Students and Staff Who Excel 
 
Date: December 19, 2014 
 
 
At the Board meeting on January 12, we will recognize recently retired Glenbrook South music 
teacher and variety show director Stevi Marks for being named one of 25 national semi-finalists 
for the Grammy Foundation’s Music Educator Award. 
 
Ms. Marks was nominated by GBS student Sophia Andricopulos and was selected as a semi-
finalist from more than 7,000 candidates nationwide.  As part of the application process, Marks 
had to submit video testimonials, education vision, and summary submissions. 
 
Ms. Marks and Ms. Andricopulos have been invited to the recognition. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


